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The British Association in Forensic Medicine (BAFM) offers an annual prize of £250 to
medical students from the United Kingdom for what is judged to be the best project on
any aspect of forensic pathology carried out during an elective period or short study
module.

The period of study can be spent in any recognised forensic pathology unit in the
world, although the prize will be awarded for a specific project as opposed to a general
review of work experience, and for one set out in no more than 5,000 words in the
general form of a scientific presentation with appropriate references. The winner of

the prize will be invited to present his or her work at one of the national BAFM
meetings, with expenses paid.

Entries (2 hard copies and 1 electronic) should be submitted by 1°' July 2013 to the
Undergraduate Prize Co-ordinator at the address below, from whom any further
information or advice can be obtained.
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